
Our next Club meeting is Thursday 29/11/12

November meeting

Georgie Godbold will be 
returning to show us more of  her 
Wobblies, including a Pole 
Dancer. As it is our Christmas 
meeting we welcome members to 
stay a bit later to enjoy a festive 
drink and nibbles. A small plate 
of sweet or savoury to share 
would be appreciated. There is a 
bumper raffle and also remember 
to bring your Christmas cake 
entries for the competition.

October meeting

Debra Buckles delighted us with 
her amazing flower 
arrangements, and seven 
members/visitors were able to 
take home one of the 
arrangements. I think everyone 
enjoyed the evening.

Sales Table

Anne will bring along a selection 
of card/drums/boxes and cupcake 
holders but please let Anne know 
in advance if there is anything 
special you would like.

Club Dinner

This has been arranged for the 
24th January, 2013, at the Wooden 
Fender (meeting 6.30 for 7pm). 
The menu is attached and it 
would be helpful if you could 
return the tear off slip at the next 
meeting, if you intend to come to 
the meal, or let Anne know in 
January. There is several 
vegetarian options , and is best to 
speak to Anne about this. The 
cost is 14.99 inc. Coffee.

January meeting

There is no meeting in December 
so the next meeting is Thursday 
January 31st 2013. The 
demonstration will be Handbags 
without Cutters with Carolyn 
Harvey.

The committee wish you all a 
happy Christmas. Thanks to 
everyone who volunteers to help 
on club nights, it is very much 
appreciated.


